
 

 

 

 

 

 Ref. No.-                                                                                                                 Date – 13 / 09 / 2025 

NOTICE 

 All students of B.Ed. and D.El.Ed. departments are hereby informed that 

our college has been selected as the Examination Centre for the B.Ed. 4th 

Semester Examinations 2025 to be conducted by the BSAEU.  

 In view of the examination schedule, all academic classes are suspended 

from 15th September, 2025 to 18th September, 2025, to ensure smooth 

conduct of the examinations without any disruption.  

 Students are strictly instructed not to gather unnecessarily in the college 

premises during the examination period in order to maintain proper decorum and 

examination discipline.  

 Regular classes will resume from 19th September, 2025 as per the 

academic calendar.  

 All students are advised to cooperate fully and adhere to the guidelines 

provided by the college authority during this period. 

 


